
  

ST JOSEPH’S PARISH - WARRNAMBOOL 
Parish Office: 5562 2231      E-mail: warrnambool@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Office Hours:  Monday - Friday: 9 am - 1 pm; 1:30pm - 4 pm   
 

Diocesan website: www.ballarat.catholic.org.au 

St Joseph’s is a Child-Safe Parish 

     

We acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land - The Gunditjmara People. We  
acknowledge their ancestors with respect & commit to working for reconciliation & justice. 

————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

PARISH STAFF:     Fr John Fitzgerald & Fr John Corrigan 
                                   Tony Herbert (Business Manager) 
                                    Louise Dryburgh (Assistant Business Manager) 
                                    Leanne McElgunn (Secretary) 
                                    Pat Negri (Gardening/Maintenance) 
 

CHILD SAFETY OFFICER:  Anne Maree Mugavin                       
        

SCHOOL PRINCIPALS:         Matthew O’Brien (St Joseph’s School) 
                                                     Peter Morgan (Emmanuel College)  
 

WEEK-END LITURGIES:      Sunday: 8.30am, 10 am & 6 pm 

                                                     Purnim: 11am (Eucharist on 2nd and 4th Sundays) 

                                               (Assembly of Word with Communion on 1st, 3rd & 5th Sundays) 
 

 

WEEKDAY LITURGIES:       Wednesday:  10.00am (Liturgy of the Word with Comm) 
                                                     Friday:  10.00am  ((Eucharist) 
                                                      
 

Deaths: Fr Kevin Condon OP, Marie Glennen 
 

Anniversaries: Fr Patrick Bohan, Mary Kelly, Sr Rosemary Kelly 
 

St Joseph’s Primary School: Year 5 students at St Joseph’s school have created their 
own art pieces inspired by artists such as Louise Numina, Pete Cromer & Yayoi 
Kusama. Their work is currently displayed in the Gathering Space 
 

A Pleasant Sunday Afternoon: Hymn singing Sunday 27th June 1.00pm at the 
Naringal Baptist Church. All welcome 
 

Meeting: Wednesday: Finance Committee 12noon 
                 Wednesday: Pastoral Leadership Team at 5.00pm 
 

Stewardship  -  Finances 
Stewardship: Weekly average contributions for the month of May 

Parish: $1,473.00 Pledged Amount: (per week) $2,820.00   

Parish contributions consists of envelopes, credit cards & direct debit 
 

St Joseph’s Parish has joined with CDF (Catholic Development Fund-Ballarat) and 
CDF Pay where you can electronically make a one-off payment or set up a regular 
payment.   https://ballarat.cdfpay.org.au/details/?id=12 

 

 

12
th

 Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

St Vincent de Paul: We welcome members of the Society 
of St Vincent de Paul  who will give a short address to 
provide an insight into the work of the Society within the 
Warrnambool area. There will be a second collection as well 
as envelopes to take home and return to help in the aid of 
their Winter Appeal.  
 

Further enquiries Jill (0403 504 513) or Gerald (0429 606 204) 
 
 

Bishop Bird:  With the easing of COVID restrictions the following applies: 
 

Religious gatherings are permitted for up to 300 people with a density of 1 person 
per 4 square metres. 
 

Face coverings must be worn inside the church 
 
 

Meetings in Ballarat (Tuesday, 22nd June) 
 Consultors  
 Personnel Board  
 Ballarat Clergy Support Fund  
 Ballarat Clergy Assistance Fund  
 Council of Priests (this will include a discussion on the proposed new Parish 

of our Ministry District) 
5.00pm  Mass at the Cathedral 
6.30pm  Dinner to celebrate our Jubilarians 
 

Celebrations: Mass will be celebrated at St Patrick’s Cathedral in Ballarat in 
recognition for those priests celebrating Jubilees of Ordination in 2020 and 2021.  
Bishop Brian Finnigan - 50 years 
Bishop Peter Connors - 60 years 
Fr Peter Hudson & Fr Michael Linehan - 50 years. 
Fr Michael Linehan will be the homilist at the celebration. Congratulations to all. 
 
 

Rural Australians for Refugees: Celebrating Refugee Week at St Joseph’s Parish 
Hall Wednesday, 23rd June 6-8.30pm. Soup and live music followed ‘Band 
Together’-Livestream. Entry by donation Bookings 0438 415 661.  
 

 
 
Contact Tracing: The State Government recommends people 
check in using QR codes connected to its data base. You can scan 
the image here or on the posters in the Gathering Space. 

 
 

https://ballarat.cdfpay.org.au/details/?id=12

